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13th May 2014
Dear Literacy Coordinator
Celebrate Children’s Book Week with our WW1 Commemoration Events at Bradford Libraries Monday 30th June to Friday 4th July 2014
We have acclaimed children’s poet Roger Stevens visiting Bradford Libraries on Thursday 3rd July. Roger is the co-author with Brian Moses, of a new collection of poems about war. “What Are We Fighting For?” is a fascinating and moving collection of poems about WW1 and war and the people and animals it touches. In a recent review by Alasdair Buchan he described the book “Starting in 1914, they (Roger and Brian) entertain, illuminate and empathise with equal skill and compassion on big topics like “Great” and small wars, as well as warfare as a concept. Lovely and thoughtful.” Please find enclosed a flyer giving full details. Roger will be performing poems from the book as well as talking to the children about his poetry. The children will also have an opportunity to purchase “What Are We Fighting For?” at a cost of £5 and have their books signed by Roger. 
We are offering two sessions at City Library. For each session there are places for three classes. We will offer one class (max 30) per school. The sessions are suitable for Y4, Y5 and Y6 and are free of charge although we do ask, as the event is supported by Macmillan, that schools mention to parents the opportunity for their child to buy a copy of Roger Steven’s book. However, book buying is not compulsory. 
We also have historian Dr. Kathryn Hughes who will be offering “Children in WW1” sessions, which will take children back in time to explore what life was like for children living in Bradford in the First World War. 
It will start with a geography lesson in August 1914 and address the impact the outbreak of war had on their families. As time passes children will learn how other lessons changed to reflect war conditions. Some children will be lucky and be chosen to attend the Cinderella Club’s holiday home in Morecombe others may attend the council camp schools in the summer.

Many of the children will be half timers but when the school leaving age is lowered they go to work full time in the mills and factories. Outside of school the children were kept busy assisting the war effort though street collections and the scout movement.

The children will learn how war news arrived in Bradford and the impact of the war on them and their families.

These sessions will also include an opportunity for every child to have a “hands on” rag rug making session with West Yorkshire Ruggers. The library reading rug has been designed by Bradford school children via our Poppies Competition and demonstrates traditional skills from the time of WW1 while creating a legacy from the children of Bradford to commemorate the start of WW1. It is envisaged that the library reading rug will be used in the City Library for story times.  
We are offering four morning sessions at City Library on Mon 30th June, Tues 1st July, Wed 2nd July and Fri 4th July. For each session there are places for two classes. We will offer one class (30 max) per school. The sessions are suitable for Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 and are free of charge. As both activities will be a full morning and it would be great if every child could have a turn at creating the library rug we are offering classes the opportunity to bring packed lunches and use our Carnegie room if extra time is required. 
If you are interested in booking one of the sessions above please fill in the form overleaf. The deadline for applications is Tuesday 3rd June. Places will be allocated on a first come first served basis. Your school will be sent a letter of confirmation if you have been successful in securing a place. If you require further information please contact Christinea Donnelly Development Officer for Young People christinea.donnelly@bradford.gov.uk
Yours Faithfully
Christinea Donnelly
Development Officer for Young People: Bradford Libraries
Roger Stevens Poet and Kathryn Hughes Historian – WW1 events at Bradford Libraries Mon 30th June to Fri 4th July 2014
Return Form to: Christinea Donnelly, Development Officer for Young People, Ilkley Library, Station Rd, Ilkley, LS29 8HA by Tuesday 4th June 2014
Name of School: 

______________________________________________________________________

Contact: 

__________________________________________ Tel: ________________________

Email: ______________________________________________________________________

	Date
	Where
	Time
	Tick Preference & indicate 

Class Year & Nos.

	Monday 30th June 2014

Kathryn Hughes Children in WW1 & “Hands–on” rug-making session with West Riding Ruggers
	City Library 


	9.30am – 11.30am
(Optional to bring packed lunch)
	

	Tuesday 1st July 2014
Kathryn Hughes Children in WW1 & “Hands–on” rug-making session with West Riding Ruggers
	City Library
	9.30am – 11.30am

(Optional to bring packed lunch)
	

	Wednesday 2nd July 2014
Kathryn Hughes Children in WW1 & “Hands–on” rug-making session with West Riding Ruggers
	City Library
	9.30am – 11.30am

(Optional to bring packed lunch)
	

	Thursday 3rd July 2014
Roger Stevens Poet “What Are We Fighting For”
	City Library
	10am – 11am
	

	Thursday 3rd July 2014

Roger Stevens Poet “What Are We Fighting For”
	City Library
	1.15pm – 2.15pm
	

	Friday 4th July 2014
Kathryn Hughes Children in WW1 & “Hands–on” rug-making session with West Riding Ruggers
	City Library
	9.30am – 11.30am

(Optional to bring packed lunch)
	


